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Water wells are required for life. If Oregon claims that healthcare is a human right, 

then it is not.a stretch to say that water wells on property are a human right. 

Taxing/further regulating/monitoring a vital resource at an individual level is 

egregious. It would be similar to a tax on the air used for breathing.  

 

A better option would be to stop all permitting for new city buildings until cities are 

capable of recycling a substantial portion of their water use. Cities use far more water 

than residential properties and family farms. Decreasing urban density and 

development is the only way to truly ensure the health of the environment and the 

presence of drinking water. 


